

The International School of Asia | News Letter - December 2021

## New Safety Measure Installed ติดตั้งมาตรการความปลอดภัย

School gates have been installed to tighten the safety and security of the school. We keep the gates closed and locked except at the times for sending and picking up your child(ren). If you visit during school hours when the gates are closed, please call the school office at 075-656-951, and the school staff will open the gate.

ประตูโรงเรียนได้รับการดิดตั้งเพื่อกระชับความปลอดภัยและความมั่นคงของโรงเรียน เราปิดประตูและล็อคไว้ ยกเว้นเวลาส่งและรับลูกของคุณ เมื่อคุณจะไปเยี่ยมโรงเรียนในช่วงเวลาทำการของโรงเรียนเมื่อประตูปิด กรุณาโทร 075-656-951 และเจ้าหน้าที่ของโรงเรียนจะเปิดประตู







"tighten the safety and security for the children"

## Donations Make the Electricity Stabilized การบริจาคทำให้ไฟฟ้ามีเสถียรภาพ

To stabilize the electricity supply to the school, we decided to use the solar power. Solar panels were installed already on the roof of the school main building. We are taking a phased approach, and phase 1 is to start using the solar power for the AC in the early elementary classroom. We will gradually expand the electricity supply from the solar to other rooms.

Thanks to all the supporters to our school, we received donations and used these donations for this purpose. Please let us recognize those donors in this newsletter. (1unit of donations is 570THB) We are able to continue our education to our students because of these warm hearts.

เพื่อให้การจ่ายไฟฟ้าแก่โรงเรียนมีเสถียรภาพ เราจึงตัดสินใจใช้พลังงานแสงอาทิตย์ ติดตั้งแผงโชลาร์เซลล์บนหลังคาอาคารหลักของโรงเรียนแล้ว เรากำลังใช้วิธีการแบบค่อยเป็นค่อยไป และระยะที่ 1 คือการเริ่มใช้พลังงานแสงอาทิตย์สำหรับไฟฟ้ากระแสสลับในห้องเรียนประถมศึกษาตอนต้น เราจะค่อยๆ ขยายการจ่ายไฟฟ้าจากพลังงานแสงอาทิตย์ไปยังห้องอื่นๆ

ขอขอบคุณผู้สนับสนุนโรงเรียนของเราทุกคน เราได้รับเงินบริจาคและใช้เงินบริจาคเหล่านี้เพื่อการนี้ โปรดแจ้งให้เราทราบถึงผู้บริจาคเหล่านั้นในจดหมายข่าวฉบับนี้ (570 บาท ต่อ1 ยูนิต) การบริจาคเหล่านี้ ส่งต่อให้นักเรียนของเราเพราะหัวใจที่อบอุ่นเหล่านี้



## **Donors:**

Yosuke Fujiyoshi, 50units

Charmant, Inc., 50units

Yuriko Tanoue, 40units

Junto Ohashi, 15unit

Yoshiko Aihara, 15units

Sachiyuki Ito, 15units

Ryo Kimura, 15units

Arran Pritchard, 11units

Mitsuyoshi Yamashita, 10units

Katsumi Oji, 10units

Tomoyuki Mori, 5units

Keitaro Tsujiko, 5units

Hanako Izumi, 5units

Makoto Hasegawa, 5units

Yuriko Oji, 5units

Minoru Mizuki, 5units

Hironori Sakai, 5units

Daisuke Mori, 5units

Kazunaga Aoki, 5units

Keiko Sunaoshi, 5units

Rieka Tsubaki, 5units

Chihiro Fukuoka, 5units

**Tomohiro Nishida, 5units** 

Daisuke Tokura, 3units

Yoshiki Tsubosaka, 3units

Koji Hamamura, 2units

Megumi Takayama, 1unit

Yuki Ito, 1unit

Kazuaki Mizuchi, 1unit

Akihiro Ueda, 1unit

Seiko Watanabe, 5units Yamato Chihara, 5units Mitsuboshi, Lawyer's office, 5units Kinoshita Planning, 5units Daisuke Yamamoto, 5units Shogo Hayashi, 1unit
Toshiaki Hasegawa, 1unit
Takashi Hayashi, 1unit
Nobuyuki Higashiyama, 1unit
Kazunori Wakao, 1unit
Sayuri Arai, 0.5unit

"Thanks all the supporters for the donations"

## Programming Class will Start from Term 2 ชั้นเรียนการเขียนโปรแกรมจะเริ่มจากภาคเรียนที่ 2

From term 2 (begins from January 4), we will start a programming class in upper elementary, middle and high school. The purpose of this class is to equip our students with the necessary skills and knowledge in IT and digital. Students are requested to bring their laptop PC with wifi and browser installed (no tablet nor smart phone). If you don't have your PC, please contact the school office at your earliest convenience.

จากภาคเรียนที่ 2 (เริ่มตั้งแต่วันที่ 4 มกราคม) เราจะเริ่มชั้นเรียนการเขียนโปรแกรมในระดับประถมศึกษา มัธยมตัน และมัธยมปลาย จุดประสงค์ของชั้นเรียนนี้คือเพื่อให้นักเรียนมีทักษะและความรู้ที่จำเป็นในด้านไอทีและดิจิทัล ขอให้นักเรียนนำแล็ปท็อปพีซีที่ติดตั้ง wifi และเบราว์เซอร์มาด้วย (ไม่มีแท็บเล็ดหรือสมาร์ทโฟน) หากคุณไม่มีพีซี โปรดติดต่อสำนักงานของโรงเรียนโดยเร็วที่สุด





www.gvslanta.com



075-656-951



admin@gvslanta.com